
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WATER CONSERVATION ADVISORY 

16 July 2025 

 
 

Effective immediately and ongoing until further notice. 

 

Residents are advised to conserve water wherever possible. Refrain from 

watering lawns, washing vehicles and any other unnecessary use of 

water.  

 

Please be mindful of water usage inside your home as well. Everyone 

needs to conserve where we can. Thank you for your cooperation at this 

time.   

For any questions you may contact the town office at 709-677-2161 


